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Thank you for your letter of 14 August 2014 requesting correspondence sent or received in
2014, about Selwyn College's proposed enrolment scheme.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982,

Extension of Time Limit — Section 15A(1)(a), Official Information Act 1982

As your request necessitates a search through a large quantity of information, meeting the
original time limit of 20 working days from the date your request was received would
unreasonably interfere with the operations of the Ministry.

| am extending the time limit for replying to you to 19 September 2014 in accordance with
section 15A(1)(a) of the Official Information Act 1982. The Ministry considers that this is a
reasonable period of time in the circumstances detailed above.

Yours sincerely
Nash Anand

Manager — School Support and Governance
Schools and Student Support




